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             NORTHREPPS AERONEWS     (No 8/14)
As the year rolls on, time seems to speed up…. Doesn’t seem 5 mins since I last did a news sheet.. Our wonderful weather, after a brief warm settled period, seems to have returned to normal and indeed the second week of this month seemed more like January than July…. By the time I get this finished, things should have settled down again
Northrepps Aero Club; Firstly, I must on behalf of all our members, friends and followers congratulate ‘Bumfluff’ aka Adam Gillespie on achieving his Assistant Flying Instructors rating on 3-axis microlights….Well done and hope you enjoy the adventure of teaching others to enjoy the delights of flying and freedom of the skies.

You are all reminded that you must stick to our Operating Hours….These are set by the Council and not us and as you should be aware, we have added some extra safeguards to keep the neighbours on side. It would appear that a Riding School has appeared behind the trees on the final approach of 04. If taking off on 22,we would appreciate an early right turn, like as you cross the road, to keep him sweet. It only seems to operate at weekends. I’m happy to report that a new more powerful router is on it's way as internet access has been a bit sporadic recently. 
Northrepps Model Flying Club; The club has been busy when weather permits and they all seem happy. There is a new Model Shop in Cromer opposite the Tourist Office and looks like it caters for all tastes, well boats and planes anyway…it’s called BOUYS AND GULLS.
FLIGHT SAFETY: Don’t forget that the new Zone around Southend became ACTIVE on 18th July….do not enter the area without contacting them first and note they are far busier than Norwich. We had another near bust of the Norwich Zone again recently so PLEASE,PLEASE, if you have a radio…use it. If you don’t, stay well away
NOTAMS; WE HAVE RECEIVED THE NOTAM FOR THE RED ARROWS DISPLAY AT CROMER CARNINAL ON WEDNESDAY 20TH OF AUGUST…. WE WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL AIRCRAFT BETWEEN 10.50 AND 11.40 LOCAL FAILURE  TO COMPLY WILL LEAD TO  BOTH ACTION (AND A COURT CASE) BY THE CAA AND A BAN FROM THE AIRFIELD…. YOU HAVE BEEN WARNED. THE ZONE IS A 6NM RADIUS CENTERED ON THE CARNIVAL GROUND AND COVERS ALL FLYING MACHINES
Silly quiz and useless information;
1) The Goodyear Airships or Blimps attend many functions round the globe and are used as camera platforms. They are also festooned in light bulbs for air advertising…how many light bulbs do they have?
2) During the Cold War, the US used spy planes on a regular basis and to a certain extent still do but much of the work is now done by satellite…. Can you name the first well known one?

3) What was the replacement aircraft of which some were based in East Anglia?

4) Which other nation often crewed the aircraft in question 2? 

Local Aviation News; Not heard a lot recently but I notice that Weybourne is a lot busier this time of year and Gunton will also be busier with the arrival of Patrick and Chris’ RV8 G-NRFK which has taken them some 10 years to complete. Olly Elmer’s Belgian Pitts is now flying and will be a regular visitor. He wanted G-OMFG but a balloon got that so he settled for G-OWTF…. Bob Gotts at Felthorpe should have his new C42 by the time this is posted. Our heart goes out to Dave Reid who, having spent a small fortune having the Hornet Moth’s engine overhauled, then found his pride and joy failing its Annual due to tie rod issues….

From the Flying Press; The usual crop of new toys and flying adventures plus various show reports. There is also pre show info for the LAA annual bash at Sywell which starts shortly and an item on the Flying Show which has returned to its ‘spiritual home’ at Telford and this year they are offering a decent discount on pre booked tickets…the box office is now open.
Quiz Answers:

1) The number of bulbs is….82,656
2) The U2

3) The SR71 Blackbird

4) The Royal Air Force….. They also flew them on the rare occasions when they were here in the UK (Diplomatic Reasons)

And Finally; As I finish this news update (24-25/07) I am happy to report that the weather has settled down at last and we are enjoying a nice warm, if not windy, period. The field is busy as is the camp site and we now have an Hot Air Balloon on site from time to time. Please note: I believe the camp site is pretty much booked up now through till mid September so check with Smiffy to avoid disappointment…. Don't just turn up and expect a pitch.
Don’t forget, as well as the ‘Reds’ on Carnival Day we are hosting the Wildcats for a display on the Tuesday. Carnival programmes are now out and are available in the Diner for a donation.
Happy Landings and safe flying

Chris and the team 
STOP PRESS: As it warms up, those flying GA types on Mogas should be aware of both vapour and icing issues. The CAA have issued new guidelines and are on their website, it comes from the EU, no surprise there, and concerns EN228 fuel with no alcohol. If in doubt, use UL91/Avgas but check your manual. You should be aware that Rotax have changed dealers in the UK.
RAFAT say Red 10 will land on the carnival ground at 0930(L) and depart soon after the display. He will be low level. The frequency in transit will be Norwich App on 119.350 

Cromer Zoo(AMAZONA) is offering free car parking on Carnival Day and again on the Thursday and the gates will not be locked. It’s on Hall Road…. 

